
  

 

May 19, 2015 

Reply To: Thomas Brett 

Direct Dial: 416.864.9700 

E-mail: tbrett@foglers.com 

Our File No.  

 

VIA COURIER AND EMAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary  

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, Ontario 

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2015-0049 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. ("Enbridge")  

EB-2015-0029 Union Gas Limited ("Union")  

2015-2020 Demand Side Management ("DSM") Plans 

I am writing on behalf of Boma in response to the Green Energy Coalition's requested changes  

in the timetable and sequence of events in the proceeding.  Boma urges the Board to accept the 

requested changes for the reasons set out in the letter from Environmental Defence, dated May 

19, 2015. 

Yours truly, 

FOGLER, RUBINOFF  LLP 

 

Thomas Brett 

TB/fe 

 

 


